Chattanooga-Hamilton County Air Pollution Control Bureau

July 20, 2021

Michelle Walker Owenby, Technical Secretary
Tennessee Air Pollution Control Division

312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 15" Floor
Nashville, Tennessee 37243

Dear Ms. Owenby:

Please accept this as our request for a certificate of exemption for Hamilton
County, Tennessee and all included municipalities pursuant to Tennessee Code
Annotated §68-201-115(a) for the period July 1, 2022 through June 30, 2024. Our
completed “Petition for Exemption to the Tennessee State Air Pollution Control Board”
along with the requested documentation are being submitted electronically. A current
copy of our approved regulations is on file with the Division which has been duly
incorporated into the Tennessee State Implementation Plan. No regulatory
amendments have been made during the period of the current certificate of exemption.

It is my understanding that the Tennessee Air Pollution Control Board will
consider this matter at a later date prior to the expiration of our current certificate of
exemption.

Very truly yours,

Ay )/

Ron Drumeller
Executive Director

cc: James Johnston
Marc Corrigan



